

Royston Lane, Carlton, Barnsley, S71 3EW
Tel: 01226 728494 Fax: 01226 725640
Chief Executive: Sir Michael Wilkins MA
Academy Principal: Mr P Haynes

9 May 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Parent's Evening

The Parent's Evening which was scheduled for 18 May has now been cancelled.

This will now take place on Tuesday 28 June 2016.

Of course, should you wish to discuss your child's progress with staff prior to this date, please contact reception staff on the number above, who will be happy to help.

My apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Thank you for your continued support

Yours sincerely

Mr P Haynes Principal